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I've been horrified to learn of the practices accepted at the pound. 

Animals have been treated with total disregard to their sentience and rights to protection and care. 

They have been treated cruelly and unethically killed. 

Records have been altered and/or not kept at all. 

Noone has been held accountable for breaching regulations. 

The council has a legal, ethical and moral obligation to be fully transparent in their dealings. 

They and their employees should be held accountable for their actions. 

Not enforcing standards sanctions the cruelty and lack of proper process that has been occurring. 


